Lenart, Brett

From: Sheila Garcia <sheilagarcia@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 6:26 PM

To: Planning

Subject: 2385 East Ellsworth Special Exception Use

I am a lifelong resident of Ann Arbor (since 1961) and a resident of University Townhouses Cooperative since 1983. The
cooperative is home to more than 600 Ann Arbor families. We are not particularly wealthy, but we are hard-working
members of this community. We're teacher assistants, receptionists, store clerks, waiters and laborers. We deserve to
be treated with the same respect as other citizens of this town.

I want you to know that | strongly object to the proposed Medical Marijuana Provisioning Center/Marijuana Retailer at
2385 Ellsworth. Such a business does not belong in a population-dense neighborhood. It is a bad idea. This city has a
similar business one mile down Ellsworth in an industrial park, making this proposed establishment redundant and
unnecessary.

Please, take my objection seriously.

Respectfully,

Sheila Foster Garcia
2896 Braeburn Circle
48108



